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December 14, 8:45 Am - Harvest Hope Volunteer Event

Join us in supporting South Carolina’s largest food bank to provide food to those in need across
the Midlands, Pee Dee, and Upstate. FAAGC members only, please. Please sign up with Debi
Norris, FAAGC's Assistant Secretary and Chair of the Charitable Committee filamscdn@gmail.com

April 5 & 6, 2025 - Columbia International Festival @ SC Fairgrounds 1200 Rosewood Drive

We are excited to once again participate at the Columbia International Festival. Since 1996 the
Festival has been bringing together Columbia’s international communities to build better
community/race relations with the South Carolina community at large. Visit our cultural display,
taste our homemade cooking and watch our traditional dances at this popular Columbia event.
Location: SC Fairgrounds 1200 Rosewood Dr, Columbia, SC

April 20, 2025 - Easter Picnic Potluck And General Membership Meeting Location: TBD

A wonderful opportunity for the FAAGC community to come together, celebrate Easter with a fun
Easter egg hunt and discuss important update and plans for our community. Please bring a dish
to share! Open to FAAGC members and non-members. FREE

May TBD, 2025 - Celebrate AAPI Month In Columbia Location: TBD

We are excited to participate in events around town that highlight the rich and diverse cultures of
the Asian American and Pacific Islander community. Be on the lookout for FAAGC announcements
featuring cultural activities, displays, Filipino food and traditional dances. Details to follow.

July TBD, 2025 - Summer Picnic Potluck And General Membership Meeting Location: TBD

A fun, relaxing afternoon in the shade with family and friends with some time to discuss important
updates and plans for our community. Please bring a dish to share! Open to FAAGC members and
non-members.

The Filipino-American Association of Greater Columbia is a charitable, all-volunteer, non-profit 501(c)(3)
organization, proudly registered and incorporated in South Carolina. Our doors are open to anyone interested in
supporting our objectives.

Since 1991, we've focused on three key areas: preserving and promoting Filipino heritage in Greater Columbia,
fostering community relations through charitable work, and empowering the next generation with educational
scholarships.

Get Involved: Interested in becoming a member or sponsoring one of our events? Reach out to filamsc@gmail.com.
For more information, visit our website at https://filamsc.org/ or check out our Facebook page at https://
www.facebook.com/FAAGC.




